
SHARE is a novel initiative of SKVM School in partnership with KSSEM College of 

Engineering and Management.  About 50 student beneficiaries of class 9 and class 10 of SKVM 

School have been divided into 6 groups. Each group typically has 8 students needing personal 

attention and assessment if feasible. 

Dr Rangarajan, our school management committee member, visited KSSEM and briefed them on 

the Programme last week.  

A pre-test is electronically conducted every Tuesday/ Wednesday with the support of 

SKCT volunteers. The test results are shared with KSSEM student-faculty beforehand. This 

paves the way to understand challenges of SKVM students and thereby address these in a 

targeted way through the support of KSSEM student- faculty on Saturday.  

We are hopeful that this will be excellent Programme enabling senior College students to 

help junior school students to achieve success. 

From the KSSEM, College students are divided into six groups (we have called them the 

Student-Faculty). Each Faculty group has 2 or may be 3 members. On Saturdays (20/08/2022), 

these student-faculties from KSSEM came and taught the conceptual learning and doubt 

clearance for SKVM students.  

This ensured personal attention and close to 1-1 tutoring on doubts. 

 



         

 

      

 

 


